
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
8 November 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Mock Examinations 
 
Year 11 mock examinations will take place between Monday 29 November and Friday 15 December 
2021.These exams will provide class teachers with in-depth information regarding your child’s understanding 
and progress in all their courses and help to determine bespoke provision for students in preparation for their 
exams. This morning, mock examinations have been launched to all Year 11 students via an assembly, this will 
be followed up in form time tomorrow and within subjects. When students are not in an exam, they will attend 
their normal timetabled lesson. Exams will take place in the Sports Hall and Gym.  
 
The link below includes the Year 11 Mock Examination timetable: 
https://carletonhigh.patrust.org.uk/communication/ 
  
Student Preparation  
 
Teachers continue to prepare students for their examinations through their day-to-day teaching and in addition 
to this achieve sessions and, in some cases, small group tuition.  
In form time tomorrow students will also receive a mock launch pack. This includes a personalised mock 
timetable, revision resources, and guidance on what to revise and where to revise from. Students will be given 
further support on revision techniques.  
 
Results and Feedback 
 
Students will receive results in January, this will be communicated to parents/carers. In lessons students will be 
given detailed question-level feedback by their class teacher which will help your child to understand which 
questions they performed well on and which questions. They will then be provided with practical next steps to 
ensure they are able to work on the topics and skills they need most focus on.  
 
Parent/Carer Engagement 
In January you will be provided with your child’s report indicating your child’s progress and realistic expected 
grade in each subject which they study. A Parent/Carer Evening is scheduled for Thursday 20 January, we 
strongly urge you to attend this event as it an opportunity to speak directly to your child’s subject teachers. More 
details with regards the logistics of this event will be shared in the New Year.  
 
This exam window, and the lead up to it, is a key period of time for students in Year 11 and your involvement 
and support cannot be underestimated and as always is appreciated.  
 
If there are any further queries regarding these assessments, please email; 
admin@carletonhigh.patrust.org.uk.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs S Shariff 
Deputy Headteacher 

 

https://carletonhigh.patrust.org.uk/communication/
mailto:admin@carletonhigh.patrust.org.uk

